
Welcome 
to

Glencross
Mennonite

Church
Box 1719, Morden MB R6M1B5 

822.3864
www.glencrosschurch.com

__________________________

“Praise be to the God 
and Father of our Lord 
Jesus Christ, who has 

blessed us in the heavenly 
realms with every spiritual 

blessing in Christ.
Ephesians 1:3

________________________
Pastor Couple:
Peter & Marian Redekopp  331.1373

 
     Deacon Couples:
Dennis & Colleen Driedger 325.6932
Isaac & Marie Klassen
      325.4161
Ken & Irma Klassen
      822.3655
Art & Carol Letkeman   
      822.6449
Pete & Louise Peters
      822.3176
Daniel & Helene Schulz      822.9612

Worship Service
October 7, 2012

Pianist - Marla Sanca
Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Electric Piano - Bonnie Klassen

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship
Daniel Schulz

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Heidi Klassen

Worship in Singing
Children’s Item
Louise Peters

Song - Jenessa Banman
Scripture Reading

Eph. 1:1-14
 Message - Peter Redekopp

“Seated Securely in Christ”
Closing Song & Prayer

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


THIS WEEK
Tue.	 7:30 - Council meeting 
Wed.
 7:30 - Sr. Youth at church - 
“Meet the Pastor”.

Next Sunday
  9:30 Sunday School
10:40 Worship Service
    Message  - Peter Redekopp

Child Dedication - is being 
planned for next Sunday. If you 
are interested in dedicating your 
child please contact Pastor 
Peter.
	

Ladies Fellowship...

Take Note: There will be no 
3rd of the month meeting at 
church for Ladies Fellowship 
until Jan. 2013, due to 
anyone interested in taking 
the Spiritual gifts course in 
Winkler running in Oct. & 
Nov.
Any upcoming events will be 
posted on the bu lletin 
board. Also check your 
mailboxes or the table in 
the foyer for a 2012/2013 
Ladies Fellowship Schedule.

Our Vision Statement

We, at Glencross, as part of 
the body of Christ, are 
committed to obeying the 
commands God has set 
forth in His Word (the 
Bible) through
i)Worshipping God
i i ) E v a n g e l i z i n g t h e 
unbeliever
iii)Discipling the believer

Thanksgiving Lunch
Oct. 21st  - following the 
service. The main dish will 
be provided. 
Those with the 
last names A-M 
are asked to 
bring dessert, N-Z please 
bring salads to share.

Eden Foundation Dessert 
Night - Oct. 11th at 7 pm. at 
W i n k l e r B e r g t h a l e r 
Mennonite Church. Dr. David 
Weaver-Zercher co-author of 
the book “Amish Grace: How 
Forgiveness Transcended 
Tragedy” is guest speaker. 
Music will be provided by the 
D ’ F r i e s e n F a m i l y . N o 
admission charge. Please call 
204.325.5355 to reserve 
t ickets or contact Irma 
K l a s s e n . C o n t r i b u t i o n s 
gratefully accepted.



Take Note
 1. For Christmas, the Sunday 

School Department will be 
collecting Christmas Shoe 
Boxes for Faith Mission. 
Boxes will be available to fill 
d u r i n g t h e m o n t h 
of October; you can include 
mittens, socks, toque, scarf, 
underwear, toothbrush, 
toothpaste, soap, face-cloth, 
a small gift or toy, and school 
supplies. Please mark your 
box for gender and age and 
return to church foyer by 
October 28th.

 
2. Sunday School Teachers - 

please mark your calendars 
for the Fal l Teacher ' s 
Meeting. October 29th @ 
7:30 pm.

3. Cell groups are mostly in 
place and will begin ASAP. 
Your group leaders will 
be contacting you shortly. 
There are still a few changes 
being made to accommodate 
e v e r y o n e a s b e s t a s 
possible. If you are not in a 
study group and would like 
to be, contact Louise Peters. 

4. Friday, October 26th 
    7:00 - 9:00 -   Penny carnival   
    at church. See you there!

 

October 
is Pastor
Appreciation Month. 
Thank Him for our 
Pastor Couple, Peter & 
Marian Redekopp.
_____________________

MCC - school kits provide 
va luab le supp l i e s to 
thousands of school age 
children. Your gift of 
school kit supplies helps 
MCC support creative, 
c o m m u n i t y - b a s e d 
education. If you would 
like to donate items, there 
will be a box in the foyer 
next Sunday (for approx. 
1 month). The following 
(new items only) can be 
i n c l u d e d : 4 s p i r a l 
notebooks or notebooks 
w i th pe r fo ra t i ons , 4 
unsharpened eraser tip #2 
pencils or HB pencils, 1 
ruler, 1 box of 12-24 
colored pencils, 1 large 
pencil eraser (standard). 
If you have any questions, 
please contact Joyce Elias.



Praise and Prayer

1. Thank Him for His many 
blessings. 

2. Please pray for the deacon 
process.

3. Pray for the Missionaries of the 
week: Henry & Anna Rempel. 
Henry - Radio Host, CHPD De 
Brigj. Aylmer, ON

4. Pray for Trevor & Jamie as 
they prepare for their ministry 
here at Glencross.

5. Pray for Elmer Dueck & Jake 
Enns. 

6. Pray for those in extended care: 
    Tina Thiessen, Esther Martens, 
   Jake Zacharias, John Hiebert,
   Annie Hoeppner.

Fall Membership Meeting
November 5th - 7 pm

Winkler Bible Camp is 
currently seeking a part time 
bookkeeper. The applicant 
must have experience in 
working on computers with 

Microsoft Office and Simply 
Accounting and have a heart to 
serve God in this ministry. This 
is a year-round, paid position. 
Please contact Winkler Bible 
Camp for  more information at 
(204) 325-9519.

Love Morden Event 
Oct. 15-21. Glencross will 
be participating with 11 
Morden churches in this 
event. Individuals or groups 
f r o m t h e c h u r c h a r e 
encouraged to come up with 
s o m e s p e c i a l a c t s o f 
kindness or service that will 
reflect the love of Christ to 
o u r c o m m u n i t y. S o m e 
possible ideas are posted on 
the Bulletin Board.   There 
will be a public worship 
service at the Access Event 
Center Sunday, Oct. 21 at 7 
pm.   If you are going to be 
doing some special acts of 
kindness please pick up 
some “Love Morden” cards 
from the foyer that you can 
give away.
 
As part of the Love Morden 
event a prayer walk is being 
planned for Tuesday, Oct. 
16 at 7 pm.  We will meet at 
the Morden EMM Church 
parking lot.  If you have any 
questions contact Pastor 
Peter.




